
  

 

 

January, 31 2014 

 

SUBJECT: changes to fee for services provided to 
intermediaries  

 
Dear client, 

 

Monte Titoli is pleased to inform you that a new version of the document 
“Fees for services provided to intermediaries” is now available on its web site 
under the “Download” area.  

The Tax service section is complemented with an additional fee on topics of 
voluntary disclosure about missing declarations and late payments as 
envisaged by the Revenue Agency (Agenzia delle Entrate) and with other fees 
related to Monte Titoli’s manual intervention on fiscal declarations. 

 

 

FOR FUTHER INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT: 

Client support 

Tel: +39.02.33635.640 

E-mail: client@lseg.com 

mailto:client@lseg.com

